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A message from Canadawide

In the context of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Canadawide team would like to inform you of the
additional precautionary measures adopted by the company to reduce the risk of spreading the virus
and ensure the safety of our customers, suppliers and members of our staff.

Additional precautionary measures

As of now, all our customers and suppliers will need to wear gloves before entering Canadawide. In
addition, everyone present in our facilities must maintain a safe distance of one meter from each other,
as recommended by the Government of Quebec.

We have also increased the frequency of cleaning surfaces such as doorknobs and cart handles with a
disinfectant. We have also added hydroalcoholic gel dispensers to our warehouse and offices, in
addition to our many handwashing stations.

Product safety

Remember that it is always recommended to rinse fruits and vegetables under running water before
consuming them, a measure that predates the coronavirus outbreak. According to the scientific
community, it is not necessary to wash fruits and vegetables with soap before consuming them.

In case of symptoms

We also ask any customer, supplier or employee who experiences symptoms that may be similar to
those associated with the coronavirus, such as fever, cough, shortness of breath, or difficulty breathing,
to stay at home and follow the guidelines provided by public health authorities. If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to call 1 877 644-4545, the information line set up by the Government of
Quebec.

Know that the entire Canadawide team is monitoring the situation closely and is committed to making
the best health and safety decisions. Do not hesitate to contact our team for any questions on this
subject.
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